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You don't often get email from veronicamunoz746@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Brian, city supervisor needs to focus more on the safety of residents. Two weeks ago
Wednesday there was a meeting with Pacheco and residents complaining about safety issues
involving Hadley tow. None of those issues have been addressed. None! But he is very
involved in other issues that don’t even concern him. Like confirming exactly where I got
assaulted to protect the home owners which are his friends. 
Residents please join forces with our family! Whittier parents on instagram. As a community
we deserve a safe Whittier. With city council members who care about us. Not just their
pockets. 
Side note. I didn’t go in person because I’m in a wheelchair! 
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